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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

 

In response to some concerns raised by last year’s chair of FEC (Greg Gerbi), FEC wishes to 
sponsor a Committee of the Whole discussion of faculty service and the service cycle on Friday. 
Among the questions we wish to discuss are the following. 

There are between roughly 150 and 200 positions for faculty on standing committees at Skidmore, 
and there are many additional recurring and non-


